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Carrier Notification 
SN91085168 
 
Date: September 7, 2005 
 
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject: CLECs – (Documentation/Guides) – Update to the BellSouth Unbundled Network 

Element to Special Access Customer Conversion Information Package 
 
This is to advise that BellSouth will update the BellSouth Unbundled Network Element (UNE) to 
Special Access (SPA) Customer Conversion Information Package on September 15, 2005.  This 
package gives the CLEC information on how to convert UNEs to SPA with BellSouth.  The updates 
will include the following:  
 

• Modifications to the Conversion Spreadsheet; 

• Additional information to instruct CLECs to refer to their Interconnection Agreement for 
appropriate rates; and  

• Additional information to the “14 or less” section of the document.   
 
This document may be found on the BellSouth Interconnection Services Web site at:  
 

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/guides/html/unes.html 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth local support manager. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore - Director 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
 
 


